## Diana Girón

Item #15 Supplemental Information

From:

Yannin Sanchez

Sent:

Monday, February 13, 2017 8:02 AM

To:

Luz Reyes; Tanya Wells

Cc:

Susan M. Domen, MMC; Diana Girón

Subject:

FW: Alberhill Plan

----Original Message-----

From: bill rimer [mailto:rivanis@aol.com] Sent: Friday, February 10, 2017 5:05 PM

To: Yannin Sanchez <ysanchez@Lake-Elsinore.org>

Subject: Alberhill Plan

I hope I'm writing to the appropriate person. If not, please forward this. I'd like to weigh in on the Alberhill project since I can't make the meeting.

As a Lake Elsinore resident and registered voter, I urge you to vote against it for the following reasons:

Since we are still in a drought, where is all the water that all of the 8000+ homes will use going to come from? Will I be required to cut back even more or pay more because of it?

Will I have to spend even more time on the road or freeway because the city or county won't make provisions for the additional traffic this will create (and you know they won't. Don't think that most of those people won't commute out of the area)?

I believe quality of life is more important than tax revenue.